
NATIONAL UNION OP WOMEN'S SU;'PEAGS SOCIETIES. *

Hon. Secretary: Reply to
MISS FRANCES STERLING-. MISS MARGERY I.CORBETT, B.A., 

25, Victoria Street, 

Westminster, 

London, S»W. 

EeLruary Sth., 1909.

Lear Madam,

As an instruction from the Annual Council Meeting may I 

ask you to send in by return the names and addresses of Secretaries 

of any branch Society or local.Committee of your Society that we 

may include them in our Annual Report.

2. “ At the last Committee Meeting it was decided that a 

weekly report of its work should be sent out by the National Union. 

This report would be sent gratis by the Union to the Secretaries of 

Societies. Will you let me know at once what number you would like 

to have? The expense to the Union Will be very heavy and we hope 

you will only ask for a number of which you are certain to dispose. 

Will you kindly send us news, reports of meetings and forthcoming 

events for inclusion in the Report.

3, The recommendation of the Secretaries* Meeting to have a

self-denial week simultaneously all over Great Britain, of which 

the local Societies might retain half the proceeds, was cordially 

approved by the Executive Committee and the date was fixed for 

May 9th.-16th.
Yours faithfully.

]\IARGERY I. CORBETT.


